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From: Cindy Chavez <cindy@atwork.org>
Sent: ' Saturday, April 13, 2013 10:44 AM

To: Kathleen King

Subject: RE: New potential SCFHF Board Member

No but thanks

From: Kathleen King [mailto:kking@scfhp.com]
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2013 12:25 PM

To: Cindy Chavez

Subject: RE: New potential SCFHF Board Member

Cindy,

Do you want to write up something short and sweet (a little longer than your earlier message) to send out to the full
board.

Kathleen King

Chief Executive Officer

Sante Clara Family Health Foundation
210 East Haclenda Avenue

ampbell, TA 95008

SGOB/BT4-1988 oh

A0 /BT74-1995 fx

www.healthyfamilyfund.org

Make a difference in the health of our children by contributing to the Healthy Kids Program!

Confidentiality Notice:

This electronic mail transmission (including any documents, files or previous email messages attached to it} may contain confidential information that is
intended for a specific individual and purpose and that is privileged or otherwise protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, or a person
responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, please delete this message and notify me of the error. Any disclosure, copying or distribution of this
message, or the taking of any action based on it, is strictly prohibited. Thank you.

From: Cindy Chavez [mailto:cindy@atwork.org]

Sent: Friday, April 12, 2013 9:31 AM

To: Dana Ditmore

Cc: Wilder, EChristopher (VMC Foundation); Kathleen King
Subject: Re: New potential SCFHF Board Member




